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Llopd's Register of Shipping,

21, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3,

6th Mareh, 1939.

Dear Sir,

I duly received your letter of the 28th

ultimo, with enclosures, in further reference to the
. electrical installation proposed to be fitted on lMessrs.
Wm. Denny Eros.' Yard No.l333.

The plans forwarded with your letter of the
17th ultimo have now received consideration, and these
plans will be approved, provided the installation be as
shown and amended thereon and to the satisfaction of the
Surveyors, and the remaining requirements of the Rules for
Flectrical Equipment be complied with.

I should point out, however, that it is
noted that the diagram of connections of the main switchboard
shows several instances of two outgoing eircuits connected
to a common double pole switch. Such an arrangement does
not comply with Section 3, Clause 3 (g), of the Rules for
Flectrical Equipment, but, in view of the size and nature
of the ecircuits so connected no exception will be taken to
such an arrangement in this instance.

I return herewlth ohe set of the plans,




e Denny & Bros!
Yard No0.13353.

: sud T shall be glad if the Surveyors will kindly furnish

information regarding the use of triple pole switches (Nos.l8).
I am, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,

Secretarye

The Secretary,

GLASGOW .




